From; adam.anderson@nmfn.com

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 1:23 PM
To: Comments, Public
Subject: “FINRA Regulatory notice 09-25"

I am voicing my opinion of not needing and wanting more regulation for non-security products. This is for the
most part unnecessary and a waste of our tax dollars.

Adam G. Anderson

Financial Representative

210 N. Main St., PO Box 380, Oshkosh, WI 54903-0380
Telephone: 920-235-5540 & Fax number: 920-303-4872
Email:adam.anderson@nmfn.com

Northwestern Mutual Financial Network is the marketing name for the sales and distribution arm of The Northwestern
Mutual Life Insurance Company, Milwaukee, WI (NM) and its subsidiaries and affiliates. Financial Representative is an
agent of NM (life insurance, annuities, and disability income insurance) and Northwestern Long Term Care Insurance
Company, Milwaukee, WI (long term care insurance), a subsidiary of NM. Securities are offered through Northwestern
Mutual Investment Services, LLC, 210 N Main St., PO Box 380 Oshkosh, WI 54901, 920-235-5540, which is wholly owned
by NM and a member of the NASD and SIPC, There may be instances where agents of NM represent companies other
than NM or its affiliates.

Your transmission of electronic mail to this address represents your consent to two-way communication by Internet e-
mail. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer on which it exists.

Northwestern Mutual, its subsidiaries and affiliates may review and retain incoming and outgoing
electronic mail for this e-mail address for quality assurance and regulatory compliance purposes.
Communications that are received via the Secure Message Center are secure. Communications that
are not received via the Secure Message Center website may not be secure or encrypted, and could
be observed by a third party.

If you prefer not to receive any e-mail communication from Northwestern Mutual or our Financial
Representatives, please click the following link:"E-Mail Opt-out from Northwestern Mutual"

In the event that you cannot click on the above link, the Northwestern Mutual E-Mail Opt-out form can
be found at the following URL: https://service.nmfn.com/cbpeopt/EmailOptOut.do.

Northwestern Mutual
720 East Wisconsin Avenue
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-4797.



